
 

 

September 26, 2016       via email:  publicworks@orlandpark.org 

 

 
Bill Cunningham 
Orland Park Public Works 
Orland Park, IL 

 
Re: Pond Outlet Pipe Replacement – Proposal Revised 
 Green 1 Detention Pond 
 Hasse Project No. 6482 
 
Dear Mr. Cunningham, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide you with a proposal for the above referenced project.  Hasse 
Construction will provide all labor, material, equipment, and supervision to replace existing 30” CMP 
culvert with 30” RCP for the lump sum price of $50,006.00 
 
Scope of Work: 

Hasse Construction will clear site, remove & dispose existing culvert, install approx. 32’ of 30” 
RCP, install 2 - 30” concrete end sections with rip-rap, and restore lawn areas.   
 

Proposal based on the following clarification, qualifications, and exceptions: 
- Licenses, fees, bonds, taxes, permits, and premium time are excluded. 
- Locating private utilities is the responsibility of property owner. 
- Rock, slag or hard excavation, all testing, dewatering, sewer cleaning & televising, working in 

contaminated ground or ground water, unsuitable soil work, and soil erosion controls are 
excluded. 

- Proposal based on excavation free of utility conflicts.  Proposal does not include rerouting or 
reconnection of utilities that may be in conflict. 

- Proposal includes using approx. 160’ access matting to protect yards between homes (see 
attached spec sheet). 

- Based on reusing excavated material as trench backfill.  Watering by others. 
- Lawn restoration based on using sod.  Does not include tree/shrub replacement. 
-  
- Proposal is valid for 15 days.  Terms of payment shall be net 15 days from date of invoice. 

 
Should you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me at the phone number 
below or via email at bstaresina@hasseconstruction.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
HASSE CONSTRUCTION COMPANY, INC.   Accepted by: 

Brian Staresina 
Brian Staresina             
Project Manager      Authorized Signature Date 
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